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2. Consider Approval of Minutes of February 10, 2021 Cheryl O’Donnell 

MOTIONED (Locke), Seconded (Wilkinson), majority approved. 
 
 

INFORMATION/DISCUSSION/PRESENTATIONS 
1. Re-opening Update (3:10-3:25pm) Daniel Scott 

Mr. Scott shared that he meets with the County every week, and for any special circumstances such as 
Athletics reopening. He shared that Keenan COVID specific training and personal hygiene training have 
been written in the planning process. Information for these trainings are from the Centers for Disease 
Control (CDC), so the information is the most up-to-date available. The return to campus working group 
has transitioned to meeting on a weekly basis to discuss regulations, issues on campus, etc. 
 
Mr. Scott advised that there will be a COVID town hall on March 23 with medical experts available to 
answer questions. This will be open to the entire campus community; an e-vite has not been sent out yet. 
Since this is during spring break, Dr. Wilkinson advised that they will make an effort to provide a recording 
to everyone. Ms. O’Donnell suggested that questions be allowed prior to the town hall since faculty will 
be off. If anyone has questions about the COVID town hall or anything related to the return to campus 
plan, please contact Mr. Scott at dscott@hartnell.edu. 
 
 

2. Update on Student Success & Equity Dashboards* (3:30-3:50pm) Matt Trengove 
Dr. Trengove showed everyone the FlexIt dashboard. He advised that everyone should have access, but if 
they don’t to contact him. The link is: https://flexit.hartnell.edu/#analysis/success-analysis 
You must be signed into your virtual desktop or on-campus computer. 
 
Dr. Trengove shared an example of data for MAT-13, starting with Summer 2018 through our current 
semester, and explained the data in each column. Ms. O’Donnell inquired if this was the tool developed in 
conjunction with the SSEC; Dr. Trengove confirmed that it was. Dr. Locke commended Dr. Trengove for 
putting this tool together. She asked if there can be a filter to select how many years to go back. Dr. 
Trengove stated that it doesn’t change the data, just how it is displayed. The plan is to use this tool as a 
platform for discussion (see potential gatekeeper courses document on council’s webpage). He added 
that having these discussions and taking a look at specific courses will aid in the PPA process. Ms. 
O’Donnell recommended that Dr. Trengove present this at Academic Senate. She also commended him 
for being proactive with the data. Dr. Trengove advised that he plans to bring this information to 
Academic Senate in Fall 2021 when the PPAs are discussed. 
 
Dr. Locke noted that she saw in the newsletter from Bala Kappagantula, IT Director, that said these 
existing reports will be transitioned to FlexIt. Dr. Trengove explained that COGNOS information was 
migrated to FlexIt (see page 3 of the IT Newsletter – Spring 2021). 
 
If anyone has questions, please contact Dr. Trengove at mtrengove@hartnell.edu. 
 

https://flexit.hartnell.edu/%23analysis/success-analysis
/governance/councils/academics-affairs/discussions_on_potential_gatekeeper_courses_02_18_21.pdf
/itr/newsletter/itrnewsletterspring2021.pdf
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waiting to be approved. Their goal is to have 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe59WxBE-35M4l_dvLgYJ_W5BdzToCSxoy_ziPPVdVxFEWR_Q/viewform
https://drive.google.com/file/d/12x0sw0uhq-9v-lvsSOtTK-CGPsCWY6Iz/view?usp=sharing
/governance/councils/academics-affairs/faculty_survey_return_to_work_031021.pdf
/about/hccdgb/ap_4235creditforpriorlearning.pdf
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a copy of the document, and have a Google doc for our council members to add their feedback. We will 
allow feedback until Monday, March 29, 2021. Ms. O’Donnell will review council feedback with Dr. 
Wilkinson, and final feedback will be submitted to Nina Vazquez by April 4, 2021. 
 
 

OTHER ITEMS/BRIEF ANNOUNCEMENTS 
1. 

https://cccconfer.zoom.us/j/98355144507

